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Home Talk: 
Talk about the field trip on Thursday. We learned about 

STEM careers, telling time, season changes, and more. 

What was your child’s favorite part?  

      

This Week in Math: 

We counted objects and focused on identifying more 

than and less than. We also reviewed our flat shapes! 
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Important Dates: 

1/16 Early Dismissal 

1/17 Student Holiday 

1/20 Student Holiday: MLK Jr. Day 

 

Reminders/Announcements: 
 Please return library books by Tuesday of next week. 

 Continue reading with your child as much as possible! 

 If you are interested in a midyear conference, reach out 

and let me know!   

This Week in ELA:  

We focused on letters Ff and Jj. Our “Franny the 

Fan” and “Jump rope” sound cards will help us 

remember the sounds these letters make. We added 

for and am to the word wall and reviewed our 

previously learned sight words. In writing workshop, 

we focused on what makes writing easy to read. We 

need to use spaces between our words, write lots of 

letters for the sounds we hear in longer words, not 

use too much eraser, etc. We also talked about how to 

get more creative with our story titles. Instead of 

“Over the Weekend,” we might title our work, 

“Adventure at the Park”.  

 

Thomas Ly and Sebastian Smith 

   

 

This Week in Science: 

We learned about winter. We talked about how the 

weather changes during this season and what people 

and animals do during this time of year. We learned 

words like blizzard, migrate, hibernate, and dormant. 

(We talked about how trees are dormant in winter.) 


